
 
 

AI in Primary Schools  
Information Sheet for Students  

 
Tēnā koe, Greetings 

 
We are from the New Zealand Council for Educational Research (NZCER).  
 
We are studying how students and their teachers think about and use Artificial 
Intelligence (AI).    
 
He aha tō mātou nei hiahia? / What are we asking you to do? 

We would like to invite you to do an online survey. This is not a test, and there are no right 
or wrong answers on the survey.  
 
If you don’t use AI, we still want to know what you think!  You don’t need to have used 
AI tools to take the survey. 

We will use what you tell us in the survey to help us write a report about how students 
across Aotearoa New Zealand think about and use AI.  

If you agree to do the survey, no one will know what you said unless you tell them. We 
won’t use your name, your school’s name, or your teacher’s name in our report.  

Me aha au ināianei? / What should I do next?  

You do not have to be part of the study. If you don’t want to do this, please tell your 
teacher.  

If you start the survey and decide that you don’t want to keep doing it, that is okay. You 
can stop anytime you want.  

If you have any questions, please talk to your teacher or whānau. 

 
Kia ora, and many thanks for your help.  
NZCER research team  
 


